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3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City
Tele/Fax: (632) 9264736; 9818500 local 2528 or 2529
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Office of the Vice President for Academic Afféirs

5 March 2020

Memorandum No. OVPAA 2020-28

To: Vice Chancellors for Academic Affairs
GE Coordinators
From: Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista

Vice President for Academic Affairs

Subject: Utilization of the Course Modules and the GE Portal

This is regarding the modules for the 11 common GE courses. The said modules were
created as course guides for both the students and the faculty.

Kindly remind the faculty members teaching the 11 common GE courses to use the modules
created for each course. Please make sure that they are given access to your respective GE

portals where the modules are uploaded.

Thank you.



